
 

Junior driver code of conduct2021 license 

Over past few seasons it has been brought to Stansted raceways attention that there have been a 

few small, isolated incidents of Junior drivers using online platforms like Facebook, Twitter or 

What’s app to bully or threaten other drivers. Bullying comes in many forms mental or physical, 

bullying is bullying. This is not acceptable behavior and will not be tolerated at Stansted raceway, 

whether this occurs on race days, school days, online or face to face. 

 Stansted raceway prides itself on being a family racetrack inclusive for everyone and as such 

would ask all the drivers to act and treat all other drivers how themselves would like to be treated 

on and off the raceway. If bullying or threating behavior is reported it will be investigated, and if 

seen to be proven the driver/drivers involved will face our disciplinary procedure. The outcome 

could involve a ban from racing. 

 

 

If you feel you have been subjected to bullying, please inform a marshal at the earliest 

convenience so it can be investigated.  

Junior drivers please sign to show an understanding of our anti bullying policy. 

 

Signed  

 

 

date 


